
Thank you for participating in Kesher-Y.O.U.! 

Sign up to continue visiting through the  

JFS Kesher Family Visiting program 

 

Thank you for helping make this year’s JFS Kesher-Y.O.U. 

pilot program a success! 

We are thrilled that so many families requested return vis-

its with their elders, and are pleased to offer the opportuni-

ties for families to sign up to continue to visit an elder 

monthly. 

For families that are interested in participating in the new 

JFS Kesher Family Visiting program, please note the follow-

ing: 

 The Kesher Family Visiting program is for families with children who would like to do a 

mitzvah (good deed) as part of their Jewish family traditions. 

 Families will be assigned an elder and the primary adult in the family will coordinate visits 

directly with the elder. 

 Visits should last a minimum of 30 minutes and take place at least once per month. 

 Families are encouraged to identify the Jewish “holiday of the month” to celebrate with the 

elder, or plan a time to observe Shabbat or Havdalah together. 

 The primary adult of each family will be asked to complete an online form after each visit. 

 

With its focus on traditional values of tzedakah (acts of 

charitable giving) gemilut hasadim (deeds of loving kind-

ness) and tikkun olam (the imperative to make the world 

a better place), the JFS Kesher Family Visiting program 

makes it possible for you and your family to do meaning-

ful community service together as a family. 

 

To sign up as a JFS Kesher Family, please complete the form below and we will contact you 

in April to talk about next steps. 

Primary adult name:_________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone:___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Email:____________________________________________________________________________ 

For more information, contact Abrielle Salloway, LCSW, 

Friendly Visitor Program Coordinator 508 875-3100 x360 


